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STRETTON SUGWAS BEE 
Newsletter – Friday 5th October 2018 

  

 Happy Birthday to 
 Charlie W.      

Bees of The Week 

This half term’s Christian Value is –Generosity 

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

 

 

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you all for joining us for our Harvest Festival on Tuesday. It was great to see so many of you as usual to 
join in our celebrations.  The children had a lovely time and we hope you did also. Also, thank you to all the 
parents who came to the FOSS AGM yesterday, I know there is a meeting planned to talk through this year's 
fundraising next Thursday (11th) at The Bay Horse from 7pm. I would like to give a huge thank you to Lucy 
Rogan (Chair), Janet McKay (Treasurer) & Laura Wooles (Secretary) who have been monumental in the FOSS' 
fundraising powers over the last year. Working with One Stop, Tesco, Waitrose and Coop has been really 
successful, which allowed the school to tidy up and redesign some of the garden and outside area. They have 
worked tremendously hard and I am truly grateful for all their work, which I am sure you will join me in 
thanking them for. To find out who the new members of the FOSS team are, please look overleaf... 

 
Have a lovely weekend 
 

Alex Davies  

 Jamie –  
For being a super hard 
worker in English, Maths and 
sports this week. Well done!  
 

 Lullah –  
For excellent independent 
writing, sounding out cvc 
words.  
 

 Polly –  
For always being happy 
and enthusiastic and 
producing some lovely 
work.  
 

 Annie –  
For working super hard 
already in the Queen 
Bees and for being a 
fantastic friend.  
 

 Evie –  
For doing some 
fantastic dinosaur 
research!  
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Diary Dates 
 

Thurs 11th October  
Honey Bees visit to The Weir Gardens (am only)  

 
Thurs 18th October  

School Open Morning & Grand Opening of New Bees 
Preschool - 9 am – 12 pm  

 
Tues 23rd October 

School Photographs (individual & siblings)  

 
Tues 23rd & Thurs 25th October  

Parents Evenings  
 

Fri 26th October  
Wear What You Like Day- in exchange for chocolate & 

sweets 

 
Mon 29th October – Friday 2nd November  

Half Term Holiday  
 

Mon 5th November  
Queen Bees at Left Bank for Riversong rehearsals  

 
Tue 6th November  

Bumble Bees visit to Queenswood  
 

Queen Bees at Left Bank for Riversong rehearsal & evening 
performance – 1.30 pm – 7 pm  

 
Fri 16th November  

Wear Pyjamas to school for Children in Need   
 

Thursday 20th December – Monday 7th January 2019  
Christmas Holidays  

 
Spring Term Begins 

Tuesday 8th January 2019  
 

For more dates please visit the school website 
calendar.  

 
 
 

                             

                                          The Children’s Bookshelf  
 
  Thank you to all those who brought books at the £2 Book 
Sale yesterday.  
A total of 210 books were purchased therefore earning us 
21 free books for our school library. 
 
The School Librarians will be visiting the shop to spend the 
tokens very soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Honey Bees Autumn visit  
 

The Honey Bees spent a really lovely morning at The 
Weir Gardens this week finding out all about how 
vegetables are grown in the Victorian Glass House 
and also looking for evidence of otters.   

FOSS Events 
 
We would like to announce that we have a whole 
new FOSS team for this year.  
Jane Wilson & Sarah Johns will be co-chairing the 
committee.  
Claire Weaver will be FOSS Treasurer & Heather 
Morgan will be FOSS Secretary. We wish them good 
luck and lots of support for the coming year.  
 
Already the team have a number of events planned 
over the next few months. 
There is a meeting on Thursday 11th October taking 
place at The Bay Horse from 7 pm to discuss these 
events further. Everyone is very welcome to attend, 
meet the new team and discuss fundraising ideas.  
 
Dates for the diary so far include:    
 
Friday 26th October – Wear What You Like Day in 
exchange for sweets & chocolate for the Christmas 
Fayre.   
 
Friday 16th November – Wear your pyjamas to 
school for Children in Need! In exchange for a £1 
donation for Children in Need.  
 
Friday 7th December – Christmas Fair   
 
  

Macmillan Cake & Coffee Afternoon   
Thank you to all who made and donated cakes and came 

along to support the Macmillan Coffee Afternoon last 
week. Your generous donations meant that we raised a 

fantastic £216 for the charity.  


